
SAFEGUARDING ADVICE AND GUIDANCE 
FOR PARENTS AND CARERS 

 
 
 
Staying Safe Online 
The following links offer parents help and advice on how to keep 
young children safe online: 
 
https://www.childnet.com/help-and-advice/parents-and-
carers 
 
For a range of parents guides on apps and other information 
young people access, go to: 
 
https://connectsafely.org/parentguides/ 
 
The Child Exploitation and Online Protection Centre (CEOP) 
covers a range of safety related issues and offers advice and 
guidance for both parents and young people. 
 
https://www.ceop.police.uk/Safety-Centre/ 
 
CEOP have also produced valuable support and guidance on the 
thinkuknow website with targeted support for parents of children 
within a range of age groups. 
 
https://www.ceopeducation.co.uk/parents/ 
 
For advice if you are concerned that your child may have been 
sexually abused or exploited visit: 
 
https://www.ceopeducation.co.uk/parents/Concerned-
about-your-child/worried-your-child-is-being-sexually-
abused/ 
 
A new resource from CEOP on what parents and carers need to 
know about Nude Selfies: 
 
https://www.ceopeducation.co.uk/parents/Concerned-
about-your-child/Online-contact-and-staying-safe/ 



 
 
For advice and guidance on the apps and social networks that 
young people are currently using visit: 
 
https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/social-
media-guides 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Broughton Hall Catholic High School is committed to safeguarding and 
promoting the welfare of young people; we expect all pupils, staff, volunteers 

and visitors to share this commitment. 
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